
Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing

Tuesday 11th October 2005

Members of the Panel: Councillors Lilley (Chair), Richardson and
Worthy

Application Premises: Athena Takeaway, 98 York Road

Applicant and Applicants
representative(s):

Steven Campbell, Applicant

Officers present: Ralph Harrison, Head of Public Protection
& Housing
Tony Macnab, Solicitor
Jo Wilson, Democratic Services Officer

Statutory Consultees Present: Paul Burgon, Planning Officer
Yvonne Taylor, Police Barrister, PC Paul
Hanson and PC James Ross were
present and confirmed that
representations had been withdrawn as
agreement had been reached on
outstanding issues.

Registered Objectors Present:

Decision:

1) The Licensing Authority hereby approves the application for a new premises
license for the provision of late night refreshments and the provision of
recorded music, subject to conditions consistent with the application and
operating schedule submitted.

2) The Licensing Authority was not satisfied that the responsible authority gave
strong enough reasons and evidence to demonstrate that the application
would not promote the licensing objectives.

3) The Licensing Authority was satisfied that the licensing objectives can be
promoted by the agreed conditions in relation to the prevention of public
nuisance and the prevention of crime and disorder.

For the above reasons, the application for new premises license, for the
provision of late night refreshments and the provision of recorded music, is
hereby approved.

G LILLEY

CHAIR


